Date: July 8, 2010

To: Ald. Dave Soeldner, Street and Sanitation Committee Chairman

Justin Nickels, Mayor

From: Valerie A. Mellon, P.E.

Director of Public Works & City Engineer

Subject: Streets and Sanitation Committee Meeting

The following are items that we would like for the Committee to discuss at our meeting of the Streets and Sanitation Committee on **Monday**, **July 12**, **2010** at **6:30 P.M.** at the Engineering Conference Room.

Approval of the Minutes from 06-14-10

1143 S. Alverno Rd – Steep Ditch

Refilling DPW Laborer Position

Possible Reconfiguration of Intersection at Maritime Drive & Buffalo St.

<u>Discussion of Pedestrian Safety Issues at the Intersection of Waldo Blvd & Rapids Road</u>

Parking Ban and Street Sweeping Update

<u>Approval of Amendments to General Conditions to Standard Specifications for</u> <u>Public Works Construction</u>

Discussion and Possible Action on Detention Pond Maintenance Fees

Request for Signage on Albert Drive

Request to Complete Paving on Beaupre Court

Request for Lincoln Park Sidewalk

DPW Sweeper Wash Bay Update

Ordinance (10-043) amending Section 22.01 of the Municipal Code entitled "Official Map-Master Subdivision Plans" in an area located on South 22nd Street.

Communication (10-064) from SMI requesting that Streets and Sanitation Committee take action on various issues relating to storm water pond maintenance costs.

Resolution (10-042) to vacate a portion of So. 22nd Street containing 1,649 square feet.

If you have any questions regarding the above, do not hesitate to call.

cc: Committee Members (Streets and Sanitation) (w/attachments & minutes)
Jennifer Hudon, City Clerk (w/o attachments)
Randy Junk, Operation Manager (w/attachments)
Greg Minikel, Deputy Director of Public Works/City Engineer (w/attachments)